LakeVille Community Schools

11107 Washburn Rd - Otisville, MI 48463
(810) 591-3980

4/12/22

To: Anthony Berthiaume, MMAC President
From: Mike Lytle, Superintendent, LakeVille Community Schools
Re: Appeal Notification

Per the MMAC Constitution, Section 3 — League Participation, please accept this letter as
LakeVille Community Schools’ notification to appeal the 4/12/2022 MMAC Athletic Directors’
vote to remove LakeVille Community Schools from the MMAC league at the completion of the
2021-22 school year. The vote resulted from LakeVille’s formal notification of intent to
schedule football independent from the league for the 2022-23 school year.

Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Respectfully,

A —

Mike Lytle
Superintendent
LakeVille Community Schools
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